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Robin Fagan

From: Aaron Shainis <aaron@s-plaw.com>
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 10:32 AM
To: Robin Fagan
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: May 20, 2022 letter re KCPO-LP,  Sioux Falls, SD, File Nos. 0000176044 and 

0000110806

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Robin, the current response date to the above reference letter is due on Tuesday, May 21st.  I would like to request a 
two week extension of time to July 5th to submit the response.   My client’s mother died within the last week.  Your 
consideration would be greatly appreciated.  Best, Aaron 
 
 
---------------------------------------- 
Aaron P. Shainis 
 
Shainis & Peltzman, Chartered 
1850 M Street NW 
Suite 240  
Washington, DC 20036 
(ph) 202-293-0011, ext. 105 
 

 You don't often get email from aaron@s-plaw.com. Learn why this is important  


